http://www.MSCNews.net/news/index.cfm?nk=68823

Feeding Our Future

Do you know a high school student interested in grain science education in
college? Sign up now for a FREE, hands-on Feeding Your Future Discover Day
(https;//www.morningagclips.com/feeding-your-future-discovery-day-at-ksu/) to
learn about different areas of grain science including baking, feed and milling
science.

This event will be held Saturday, February 8, 2020 on the K-State Campus.
Current students will lead you through the program with the help of faculty and
staff. Explore labs, milling facilities, and compete in a judging competition.

Register now (https://kstate.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_0xCmUfoljenP) Contact
Brenda Heptig for more information at bheptig@ksu.edu (mailto:
bheptigwksu.edu) or 785-532-4051.
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